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I would like to formally request that the above noted application from the Niagara
Region Wind Corporation be scheduled as an oral hearing rather than a written one.
 
 
This is a project that entails 44 kilometres of transmission line and transects a
number of different municipalities as well as hundreds of residents within those
municipalities.  In reviewing the information on your website and on the internet,
this project would seem to be of greater magnitude than previous applications from
renewable energy developers.  For that reason, the hearing should be held in a
public format.   In addition to this, I do believe that the economy of Ontario would
suffer negative impacts if this transmission line approval is granted. 
 
I would also like to request observer status for the hearing.  Please confirm
receipt of my request and provide further instructions.
 
Thank you.
 
Marianne Kidd

 
-- 
Marianne Kidd
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